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memo 

 
From:  Marc Gasson-Noise Specialist 
 
To: Arthur Hunt-Licensing Officer. 
 
 
 
 
             
             
 
Licensing Act 2003- Application for a Temporary Event Notice 17/08/2013 
The Squire, 290 North Street, Romford, Essex. 
 
I refer to the above application and would object to any extension of hours for licensable 
activities beyond their current permitted hours on the following grounds:- 
 

1. The close proximity of residential properties to the premises. 
2. Previous history of noise disturbance caused to nearby residents by loud music and 

raised voices emanating from the premises. 
 
I trust this clarifies my position. 
 
 

 
 
Marc Gasson 
Noise Specialist 
 

 
Public Protection   
 
Mercury House, Mercury Gardens 
Romford RM1 3SL 
 
Please call: Marc Gasson 
Telephone:  01708 432777 
Fax:  01708 432554 
email: environmental.health@havering.gov.uk 

Textphone  : 01708 433175 

 
My Reference : MDG/012946 

Your Reference :  

 
Date:   30 July 2013 

 


